

CITY OF NEW HAVEN JUSTIN ELICKER MAYOR

CITY HALL

REGINA Y. RUSH-KITTLE
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

165 CHURCH ST. NEW HAVEN, CT 06510 (203) 946-7900 FAX (203) 946-7911

August 22, 2024

Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers President, Board of Alders 165 Church Street New Haven, CT 06510

RE: Golf Course Fee Schedule

Dear President Walker-Myers,

I am pleased to submit for your consideration an updated Fee Schedule for the Alling Memorial Golf Course to cover the 2025 and 2026 seasons. As part of the review process in each contract cycle we review golf course fees to ensure that they remain aligned with the market while still providing a benefit to residents and maintaining the fiscal health of the enterprise fund with sufficient revenue to support the course and its new building.

The proposal also restructures some of the regulations for these rates adding children under 12 for free, recognizing our first responders and veterans with the same rate as seniors and folding our junior (12-17 rate) into the same category for ease. The proposal also restricts the season pass rate to weekdays before 3pm and weekends after 12pm as these are the most in demand tee times and they often book entirely within hours of the opening of the scheduling window two weeks out.

This proposal has been previously reviewed and approved by the Golf Course Advisory Board and the Parks Commission. Your support is greatly appreciated as we look forward to a successful 2024 season. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at rbombero@newhavenct.gov or 203-946-7903.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Bombero

Deputy Chief Administrative Officer

City of New Haven